
TO: Commandant Diana Henry

FROM: Membership Benefits Liaison

DATE: June 8, 2025

SUBJECT: 4th QUARTER MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS REPORT

During the period During the period March, 2025 to June 8, 2025, one (1) request for accidental 
death benefit was received. A copy of the death certificate as well as confirmation that the 
deceased member was a member in good standing at the time of his passing was sent to our AIL 
representative. As of the date of this report, a decision on payment of the claim is still pending.

A detachment member reached out to me following a phone call from an AIL representative 
looking to set up an appointment to meet with him. He declined the request but wanted me to 
know that this occurred. This was the only incident I was made aware of where a representative 
contacted a member looking to sell them additional insurance. This incident was reported to our 
AIL representative.

It has been an honor to serve as the Membership Benefits Liaison.

Respectfully submitted.

Linda S. Chamberlain

Linda S. Chamberlain
Membership Benefits Liaison


